

We work Relentlessly to Help Businesses Connect, Grow and Thrive.

Thursday, July 13, 2023

Clinton County Solid Waste Planning Committee 100 S. State Rd. St. Johns, MI

Dear Members of the Clinton County Solid Waste Planning Committee,

On behalf of the Lansing Regional Chamber of Commerce, I am writing today to express our support for the addition of the amendment stated in the recent public hearing notice to the Clinton County Solid Waste Plan. We work with many businesses and elected officials in Clinton County and beyond. For many years, we have worked closely with Granger Waste Services and know from experience that they are an exceptional company.

While we represent many different industries, there is one that is often overlooked and often taken for granted. The solid waste industry as we know, is an essential piece of our communities. Granger Waste Services provides an important service to our residents and for several decades has managed to keep our community clean. In addition, they've managed to maintain solid waste facilities with the utmost professionalism and responsibility. While providing community outreach, education and focusing on being responsible environmental stewards. On top of this they provide well-paying jobs to more than 350 people throughout the Lansing region.

After understanding more about the amendment request, we've learned there will be a rigorous research and regulatory process should anything occur following inclusion to the plan. For this reason and those mentioned above, we have complete trust in Granger's leadership to manage solid waste safely and responsibly in Clinton County.

Should the committee have any questions for me, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Tim Dáman

President & CEO